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Daniel Olp 
 Senior 

Daniel is a member of the North 

Umpqua Unified Club, and was 

the Community 101 Student of 

the Year in  18-19.  He is always 

pleasant and willing to help with         

anything.  

Warrior of the Week 
 

 Kyley Smith 

 Sam Criteser 

 Glenn Woofter 

 Savannah Harkins 

 Rilie-jo Olds 

 Brooklyn Williams 

 Marcell Otto 

 Catharine Garrod 

NDMS Student of the 
Month 

Brook McHaffie 
8th Grade 

Brooke is incredibly hard    
working, very responsible, 
cheerful and positive, well-liked 
by her peers, can be relied on to 
contribute in class. 

Upcoming Events in October: 

Oct 10 Homecoming FB game 

Oct 11 NO SCHOOL/Homecoming Dance 

Oct 14 Full Day Kindergarten 

Oct 28 Fall Festival  

Oct 29 Picture Retake Day 

Oct 31 Have a safe Halloween!  

Check out our District website at 

northdouglas.k12.or.us.   

You can now follow the high school on Instagram!    

northdouglashs 

You can also get information from the following 

Facebook pages: 

North Douglas Elementary Middle School 

North Douglas Middle School Sports 

NDES Student of the 
Month 

Matilda Brannon 
2nd Grade 

Matilda combines being a great 
reader with the love of              
reading.  She exemplifies the North 
Douglas way by always doing her 
best.  You can count on Matilda to 
take her time and produce quality 
work.  Matilda is also kind to her           
classmates and respectful of her 
peers and staff. 

Community 101 Project Request Forms are 

now available on our district website 



 

Tsalila at The Umpqua Discovery Center 

The mission statement of 

the Umpqua Discovery 

Center is to provide users 

and visitors with education 

about the natural and    

cultural history of the   

lower Umpqua area. 

The Tsalila Festival is located in Reedsport along the Umpqua 

River at the Umpqua Discovery Center. On September 18th, 

the 3rd  grade students enjoyed the day learning about         

watershed restoration and salmon  recovery. 



On September 26th, 32 North Douglas juniors and seniors went to the 2019 Southern Oregon 
Trade Careers Expo held at the Seven Feathers Convention Center. More than 2,000 high 

school students from around the state attended the event. There were around 100 exhibitors 
showing students the various trade career paths they could take that don’t require a college 

degree. Students also got to participate in hands on activities, such as riding in an electric 
truck bucket and touring a Black Hawk helicopter. The students had a good time and learned 

about many new career opportunities available to them.  

On Saturday September 21st, the FBLA Club members along with their advisor, Mrs. Walter, 

worked the concession stand at the Douglas County Speedway to raise money towards their 

state competition entry  fees. 

Future Business Leaders of America 



Mrs. Ward and the   

Kindergarten class had 

a great time creating 

paper bag people in 

their image to mark 

their desks for Open 

House. Thank you to 

everyone who made it 

out for our annual   

(PreK-6th) Open House 

night.  

Technology guru Brannan   

Rogers sits in Mrs. Walter’s 

room after setting up 25 new 

computers.  The computers 

were purchased using High 

School Success funds which 

is intended to help prevent       

students from dropping out, 

and providing more CTE and 

college level education       

opportunities. 


